From: sharon hill [mailto:sharonbhill@live.ca]
Sent: Tuesday, July 11, 2023 10:51 AM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Objection to Proposal

To Whom It May Concern
| object to the D.P. Murphy proposal for a new Retail Gasoline Outlet in Borden-Carleton.

Sincerely
S Hill

Sent from Outlook



